
 

 Posted: 5/21/2024 
AS 44.62.310                                                                                                                                 Beth McDonald  

Planning Administrative Assistant 

  City of Kenai 

Planning and Zoning 
Commission 

 
Rescheduled 

 

The May 22, 2024 Planning and Zoning 
Commission meeting has been 
rescheduled to May 29, 2024. We 
apologize for any inconvenience. 

Please contact Planning and Zoning at 
907-283-8237 or planning@kenai.city if 
you have any questions. 

 


